
Tuesday 22 October at 2.30 pm
“Tawny Owls 

Coming to a Wood Near You”
Talk by Stephen Powles

Ashburton Town Hall
Tawny owls are often heard but rarely seen. This presentation describes the lives of 
these fascinating birds, much of it gleamed from a wild “tawny” that I spent many 
hours observing and photographing over a fifteen-year period.

Stephen was formerly  a  vet  & changed career  to  pursue a  lifelong passion for 
wildlife, wildlife photography, filming & conservation. Stephen’s material has made a 
number of TV appearances, featured in the national press & won major awards. His 
photography concentrates on interesting and challenging wildlife subjects, many of 
which are in & close to his home. 

 

Non-members  are  welcome to  attend  our  talks,  £4  payable  on  the  door  which 
includes Tea, Percolated Coffee & biscuits from 2.15 pm

If you would like to find out more about our activities, or better still to join us for one or more of 
our interest groups, visit: www.u3asites.org.ukashburton


